
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Rose for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 April 2017  

  Garden Waste Collection 

Question  From the beginning of March 2017 garden waste collections 

changed to a three weekly rota year round.  

It is noted that householders are receiving the following 

message: 

We are not able to supply the new garden waste 

collection information or reminder emails for Edinburgh 

at present. We hope this will be available soon. We are 

sorry for any inconvenience. 

When will this be resolved? 

 

Answer   
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